
AUPE members employed by the Town 
of Bonnyville have voted to ratify the 
collective bargaining agreement as 
negotiated with the Town of Bonnyville.

The employer has also ratified the 
agreement.

Your negotiating team is now proof-
reading the agreement. Once that 
has been completed, it will be made 
available to members.
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Town of Bonnyville: New 
collective agreement ratified
Copies of the collective bargaining agreement 
will be ready soon
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Thanks for your support of the 
negotiating team during this process. 
If you have questions, please contact 
them.


